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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

We always enjoy getting out of school and learning through different 
experiences and our first visits of the school year have taken place this week. 
Class 6 have been to Crucial Crew where they learned how to stay safe in 
various situations. This included finding out how a magistrates’ court works 
and role-playing different parts. Class 2 have had a fantastic day at the 
seaside learning more about tourism at Cleethorpes, playing on the beach 
and of course trying out the fish and chips! Both classes were complimented 
on their brilliant behaviour and were a credit to our school -well done!  

We also enjoy working with visiting staff coming in to school. Class 5 have 
had a great first drumming session and will continue to develop their skills 
through the year. PE lessons with Active Regen began with younger children 
focussing on sending and receiving skills leading into the older children 
playing hockey. Places in after school clubs are still available through Arbor. 

Have a lovely weekend   

Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Wed 20th Sept 9am – F2 
parents reading session 

Thur 28th Sept 9am – Family 
learning activity for Class 4 

Thur 19th Oct – Individual 
photographs 

Mon 23rd – Fri 27th Oct – Half 
term 

Mon 30th Oct -INSET day 
school closed for children 

Wed 15th Nov 9am -Family 
Learning Activity for Y2 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

The gates open at 8.45am 

each morning and close at 

9am.  

 

 

 

To report a child’s 

absence please contact 

the school office on 01709 

740879 
                                                                                                   

 

 

                       PE sessions                         

On PE days children should come to school                                                                              

in PE kit of PLAIN white or dark t-shirt (NO                                                      

FOOTBALL KITS) and dark shorts or jogging                                                                  

bottoms. No jewellery can be worn for PE                                                                       

lessons. If the weather is colder, they can                                                                    

wear their usual school jumper or cardigan                                                                             

around school during the day and take it                                                                                                

off for PE. 

                                                               

     

PE days 
 
Class 1 – Monday and Thursday    
Class 2 – Monday and Friday 
Class 3 – Tuesday and Thursday 
Class 4 – Wednesday and Thursday 
Class 5 – Tuesday and Wednesday 
Class 6 – Tuesday and Wednesday 
 

Today is Mrs Harris’s last day at work before her 

maternity leave begins as her little one is due soon.  

Everyone at Kimberworth sends her lots of love. 

We hope she enjoys this special time with her 

family and new baby.  


